
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Salisbury Street l Raleigh, North Carolina 27604 

lames B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
(919) X3X801 

August 2, 1993 

Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code ‘1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-5001 

RE: Recommendations for Pre-Design Study at Operable Unit #2 
MCB Camp Lejeune, Jacksonville, NC 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

The NC Super-fund Section has reviewed the requested change to the Pre-Design 
Study. This letter shah serve as our concurrence with the proposed changes. 

Please note that the NC Wilmington Region, Ground Water Section, has performed 
some investigative work in this area to depths encountering the Beaufort Aquifer. Mr. 
Richard Schiever, (919) 3953900, can provide you with more information. 

Sincerely, 

E&k 

E. Peter Burger. P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US EPA 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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